Bloomingdale School District 13
Technology Plan Update January 23, 2023

The Technology Plan was developed to guide technology decisions in support of the District 13
vision to provide an exceptional, individualized education for each and every child.

Areas of focused progress during the 2022-2023 school year:

Leadership & Vision
e Continued implementation of Technology Plan focus areas, many ahead of schedule
e Obtained updated Acceptable Use Policy (AUP) agreements from all District 13 Staff
e Developing interoperability through shared platforms with all Department Directors

Educational Environment
e Developed full replacement cycle for student and staff devices
e Began restructuring Technology Department roles and responsibilities
e Parent access to Securly software platform will be complete this spring

Managing Technology and Business
e Completed changeover to lllinois Century Network (ICN)
e Began the process of replacing all network switches districtwide
e Completed deployment of new website & staff resources (previously intranet)

Cybersecurity
e Upgraded District firewall and plan to deploy additional layers of security
e Implemented updated password management tools for staff members with administrative
levels of access
e Restructuring of Technology Department includes staff with specific Cybersecurity
training and knowledge

Respectfully submitted,

Richard McCall
Director of Technology



